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In our previous newsletter, we mentioned the studios we are working on. We are thrilled to announce that we have completed 
one of the two studios we have in progress. The studio built in the United States to support the Iran ministry is now finished, 
marking a significant development for CMI. 
 
Currently, we are in the process of working on a studio in Ghana, West Africa, as well as a new one in Peru. The Peru studio 
is a new development for a social media platform. 
 
Last June, we hosted our first successful Impact Others Gala in Salt Lake City. We raised enough funds to complete the 
orphanage in Ghana, West Africa. Bro. Ted Speer was instrumental in raising funds for the orphanage, and we partnered with 
him to meet the remaining amount needed for its completion. 
 
We will be on a trip to one of our partners in Mexico in July. We currently 
will take a group of 20 to join us and witness firsthand the amazing work 
this ministry is doing for the Lord. 
 
We also are seeing so many salvations from the TV ministry and the water 
boreholes in Ghana, West Africa. Here is one of the converts from the 
water borehole. 
 

BRAZIL 
We are excited to share that in some of the countries where we are not able to air on TV, we have started a huge social media 
platform. Brazil is one of those countries. Here are the numbers for the social media for May: 

• Asking for information about salvation – 201   

• Asking for our church location – 130 

• Other comments – 130 

• Accepted Christ – 93 

• Asking for prayer – 45 



 
 

GUYANA 
We are currently in the middle of a 40-day revival in Guyana that started on June 5, 2024. We have already seen a lot of 
salvations and baptisms. 
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